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Veryan Sports News

Important reminder: 

 

 

‘Friday Funhouse’  

For our final Friday Funhouse we will be having a splashtacular water fight in the playground!! 

Please feel free to bring your own water pistols from home (labelled).       

The usual refreshments will also be available and don’t forget your weekly 20p subs! 

Thank you to all the children and parents who have supported us all year at Friday Funhouse. 

Throughout the year we have been raising funds for the school and for our special treat day; We 

have decided to go to Retallack Water park this year—we can’t wait!! 

We hope the next year 6 group will have as much fun as we have organising and hosting Friday Fun-

house each week. A special thank you to Mrs Hawkins for helping us get everything sorted each week 

and Mrs Spears and Mrs Hocking who have helped us on Fridays too. 

          With thanks and farewell from the Year 6s! 


